
RWM welcomes launch of second GDF
‘Working Group’
The Working Group in Allerdale, Cumbria, will now begin local discussions
about the potential for a Geological Disposal Facility (GDF).

http://www.government-world.com/rwm-welcomes-launch-of-second-gdf-working-group/
http://www.government-world.com/rwm-welcomes-launch-of-second-gdf-working-group/

